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The Committee on Ethics (Committee) continued to fulfill its responsibilities to advise and 
educate Members and staff on the laws, rules, and standards of conduct. As a general matter, the 
Committee’s activities in receiving and responding to requests for advice from House Members 
and staff are conducted on a confidential basis. In February 2024, the Committee responded to 
over 1,500 phone calls and email messages seeking advice, and participated in many informal 
meetings with Members, House staff, and outside individuals or groups regarding specific ethics 
matters. The Committee also received 42 requests for formal advisory opinions. 

In accordance with the Rules of the House of Representatives for the 118th Congress, the 
Committee continued to review and approve requests to accept privately-sponsored, officially-
connected travel. The Committee received and reviewed 220 new travel requests in February 2024 
for travel beginning in February or later. Five hundred and eleven House employees traveled on a 
Committee-approved, privately-sponsored, officially-connected trip within the month of February. 

The Committee is required under House rules to offer mandatory annual ethics training to 
each Member, Delegate, Resident Commissioner, officer, and employee of the House. The 
Committee is working to modernize its guidance in both substance and method of delivery. The 
Committee continued to provide training in February through live and on-demand offerings. Fifty-
five individuals attended the live in-person Ethics training hosted by the Committee on February 
9. The calendar of live in-person training opportunities is available here. 

The Committee released no general advisories or pink sheets in February 2024. Prior 
general advisories and pink sheets are available here. 

The Committee released no public statements in February 2024. Prior public statements 
are available here. 

The Committee issued a summary of its activities for January 2024 directed to the 
Committee on House Administration. This statement is publicly available on the Committee on 
House Administration’s website. 

### 

https://ethics.house.gov/events
https://ethics.house.gov/reports/general-advisories
https://ethics.house.gov/media-center











